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I am thrilled that the city will finally ban camping on sidewalks. This has been a nuisance since Mayor Hales first
allowed it and it’s only gotten worse.

 I support all five measures and hope that the city gets started on enforcement asap. The people of Portland have
waited long enough and suffered too much inaction and indignity. Thank you!

Michael Hurst

mailto:mhurst42@gmail.com
mailto:CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov

